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                     November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After Christmas, I will be leading a series of Forest School sessions with all of the classes. They will take 

place on a fortnightly basis and will run until the end of the summer.  I attach a timetable showing when 

your child’s class will be taking part. 

 

Our ’forest’ is a small redeveloped area within the woodland part of the school grounds. Within the ‘forest’ 

is an area known as the fire circle where children can socialise, and where we will have campfires. We also 

use a range of tools in this area under 1:1 supervision. 

 

Please see the enclosed leaflet for your information. This explains what Forest School is and the kit that 

your child will need to bring into school for their sessions. These need to be old clothes, as we do not 

intend to stay clean!  I have enclosed some essential forms to fill out too. 

 

Please write your child’s name on their clothing. Your child will come home in their Forest School clothing. 

I am sure that your child will make the most of this wonderful opportunity to learn outdoors, and apply 

their new learning within the classroom. 

 

If any Parent would like to help with Forest School, please contact me at 

nprosser@rosegreeninfant.school. Any volunteers would need to be DBS checked. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Nikki Prosser 
 

  


